Lac du Flambeau Band
of Lake Superior Chippewa Indians

December 15, 2023 ‘ Via Emaill

Senator Mary Felzkowski
Wisconsin Legislature

P.O. Box 7882

Madison, WI 53707-7882
(608) 266-2509
Sen.Felzkowski@legis.wi.gov

Dear Sen. Felzkowski,

On behalf of the Lac du Flambeau Band of Lake Superior Chippewa Indians (the
“Tribe"), | extend an invitation for you to join us in a face-to-face meeting with the Lac du
Flambeau Tribal Council. We aim to discuss the concerns raised in your letter dated December
5, 2023, particularly regarding the Joint Committee on Finance's decision to exclude the Tribe
from the Tribal Assistance Grant Program.

The Tribal Council has set aside time for this important discussion at 10:00 AM on
Friday, December 29, 2023. The location of the meeting will be:

Tribal Council Meeting Room

William Wildcat, Sr. Community Center
418 Little Pines

Lac du Flambeau, W| 54538

We kindly request your confirmation of attendance by 12:00 PM on December 21, 2023. This
wilt help us ensure that all necessary arrangements are made for the proposed meeting.

Should you need any further information or wish to discuss any preliminary matters,
please do not hesitate to contact me at (715) 588-3303 or via email at jjohnsonsr@ldftribe.com.

Sincerely,
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John J hnson, S
President
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